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Hello Nutana Members, 

Our season has been fantastic so far, and I can’t believe we are already two thirds completed.  I am 
grateful to all of you for joining us on a journey full of positive experiences.  The busy and fun lawn 
bowling season included our very popular Wednesday Night Mixed Triples Rec League which 
crowned a new champion.  Also, at the start of our season we added two new events to our 
calendar.  The Monday Night Ladder which caters to our competitive players who may want the 
extra game experience to fine tune their skills prior to provincial and national competitions.  And for 
the month of June on the Mondays, in coordination with the Prairie Lily Curling Club, a trial 14 
team event, the Prairie Lily Lawn Bowling, was successfully completed.  The Nutana Lawn 
Bowling Club will continue to be a welcoming and inclusive organization as we continue to fulfil 
our accreditation with Bowls Canada’s Belonging in Bowls.  We have approximately eight weeks 
and many events still to come, so let’s keep our spectacular season Rolling.


Joseph J Chan, President, Nutana LBC 
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Upcoming Events 

• Bowls Sask Grassroots Tournament - Aug 12 & 13


• NLBC Singles Weekend Tournament - Aug 18, 19 & 20 

• Progressive Bowls Tournament & North Battleford 
Day, Mayfair & Nutana LBCs - Aug 26, 9:15 am 

• NLBC Memorial Open - Sept 4, 9:30 am 

• NLBC AGM - Sept 20, 7 pm, Clubhouse 

• NLBC Season Wrap-Up Game - Sept 23, 1 pm 

• NLBC Season Windup Dinner & Awards Ceremony - 
Sept 29, 5 pm, Venue to be Announced 

For more information, please visit: 
www.nutanalawnbowlingclub.ca 

2023 Executive Committee 

President - Joseph J Chan 

Vice President - Eileen McLelland 

Past President - Anne Mathewson


Treasurer - Liz Craig


Secretary - Vacant 

Director - Isobel Parkin


Director - Norm Douville


Director - Heather Howard

Thankfully, every season an amazing group of 
dedicated individuals volunteer their time to make the 
Nutana Lawn Bowling Club one of the best 
managed nonprofit organizations in Canada.  
Volunteers are essential for organizations like ours to 
thrive and grow.  Our club has various committees 
that individuals can assist with.  They include 
committees like Archives, Bowls, Cards, Coaching, 
Draw, Greens, Housekeeping, Junior Program, 
Lockers, Maintenance, Marketing, Social, and the 
Executive.  Volunteer and make a difference.
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